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Officers: 
President - Mike Manring, AE5QL,
Vice-President - Jim Erb, KG5EWK,
Treasurer - Gary Burch, W5ODS,
Secretary - John Martin, W5EJK, 
Trustee - Wade Harris, WA5DE
 
 
The June 04, 2022 Batfish & Oklahoma Amateur Radio Club meeting was a combination of in-person and Zoom, 
which was held at the SW corner of the Museum's parking lot during the Museum Ships Weekend event. Total 
attendance was 9, with 8 in-person and 1 Zoom. Mike Manring called the meeting to order at 10:00 local time. 
 
The Treasurer had reported that the Club has a Cash-On-Hand balance of $2,949.15. 
 
Old Business: 
1) AAA Septic Tank Service did set a portable toilet for the club, and the bill has been paid. 
 
2) The June 25th & 26th Field day was discussed. The Batfish/Oklahoma club will join the Broken Arrow club at 
their site. It was reported that the Broken Arrow club plans to donate $200.00 for food. Our club will donate $100.00. 
The weather is forecasted to be good.  
 
3) Wade and Dan plan to conduct a training program for new operators, tentatively scheduled for June 6th, 2022. 
 
4) Possible use of a bucket truck at Field Day was discussed, but with no firm decision. 
 
New Business: 
 
1) The Ham Holiday field day, scheduled for July 22nd & 23rd at a community college, was discussed. No action was 
taken. 
 
There being no further business for the short meeting, it was adjourned at 10:16. 
 
John Martin, Secretary 
 
Zoom Meeting Access: 

 

One tap mobile: 
+13462487799,,87444017819#,,,,*221279# US (Houston) 
+16699009128,,87444017819#,,,,*221279# US (San Jose) 
 




